
We	are	excited	about	the	decision	to	accept	the	manuscript	for	publication	and	
appreciate	the	need	to	wait	for	all	of	the	relevant	data	to	have	been	submitted	and	
available	on-line.	
	
Toward	that	end,	we	have	now	submitted	all	of	the	datasets	used	in	our	study	to	the	
NOAA	Paleoclimate	archive	and	have	updated	the	related	URLs	in	Table	1	to	
represent	the	new	file	locations.	We	expect	that	all	of	the	URLs	will	be	live	soon.	
	
The	text	in	the	manuscript	related	to	data	availability	has	been	updated	accordingly.	
	
Thank	you	for	the	editorial	support	and	guidance.	Please	let	us	know	about	any	
additional	changes	that	should	be	made.	


